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GO BIG OR GO HOME!  

13TH—21ST AUGUST 2023  

KIT  
 

We have now distributed bags containing your kit and clothing 
(in the sizes that you ordered) to most Group Leaders. Your  
Leaders will be in touch with details of how you can collect this 
from them. 
In the very unlikely event that your clothing is too small, please 
email austriaadmin@humbersidescouts.org.uk to arrange a date 
and time to swap this. Please note, we have very limited stock 
and will only be able to swap clothing for bigger sizes. 
Your email requesting to swap sizes, must include: 
· The name of the person whose clothing it is. 
· Scout Group 
· Sub Camp 
· ID number – found on the coloured tags and labels in your 
bag 
· Current sizes of t-shirts and hoodie 
· Preferred sizes that you wish to swap to. 
Please note, we may not be able to accommodate all requests for 
swaps. 

 

MEDICATION 
If you are on prescription medicine, please don’t forget to bring a 
copy of your repeat prescription with you or the box that the 
medicine comes in. This is just in case we need to get extra from 
the local pharmacy. Please also enter the name of medication 
that you are taking onto OSM under additional information or 
email                 
austriaadmin@humbersidescouts.org.uk. The same applies if you 
use inhalers for Asthma, please list on OSM which one you use. 
There is a section under personal details for any additional        
information. 

Quote of the Month: 
“If you see someone without a 
smile, give them one of yours” 

Dolly Parton 

Webinar! 
1st August 2023 

7:30pm 

We are having another     

webinar for all parents, leaders 
and participants on Tuesday 

1st August at 7:30pm. You will 

be able to send the team  
questions and we will share 

more information with you all.  

You will need to register for the 
webinar using the link in the 

email which we will send out 
closer to the date. We will be 

recording it and sharing       

afterwards for all those that 
may have missed it.  

You can always send any  

questions at any time to:  

Austraadmin 

@humbersidescouts.org.uk  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COACHES 
You may have received your pick up time from your group - please 
aim to arrive at the pick up point at the time stated. You will need 
your passport and GHIC card in your lanyard which you received with 
your kit ready to be checked by a Leader before getting on the bus. 
You’ll need: 
· Your kit bag 
· Rucksack for the coach and optional pillow 
· Sleeping bag and roll mat with coloured cable ties on 
· Lots of excitement and enthusiasm! 

 
 

Below is a list of the PG rated films that we will be showing     
throughout the trip. We will assume that all young people have     
permission to watch these, unless you tell us otherwise. 
Don’t worry, these aren’t the only films! We will also be showing a 
range of other U rated films too. 

 
 

 FAQs 
 There’s lots of information on our website at Humberside Scouts   

https://www.humbersidescouts.org.uk/international/austria-trip/leader-
information 

Otherwise, please feel free to get in touch with us at  
Austriaadmin@humbersidescouts.org.uk 

 

Encanto PG 

Peter Rabbit 1 & 2 PG 

The Greatest Showman PG 

Night At The Museum 1 - 3 PG 

Roald Dahl's The Witches PG 

Dolittle PG 

Moana PG 

Paddington 1 & 2 PG 

Ice Age 1 - 5 U & PG 

 

Next time… 

· Sub camp              
programme!! 


